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August 2, 2019 

 

 

Dear Our Lady Star of the Sea School and Parish Community, 

 

I hope this letter finds you and your families well.  In my previous letter dated July 29, 

2019 I promised to always to keep you informed as we work together to provide our 

children with the best education possible. 

 

I am very happy to announce today that effective Monday August 5, 2019 Mrs. Jennifer 

Thompson will begin as the interim principal of Our Lady Star of the Sea School.   

 

Mrs. Thompson is a dedicated and experienced teacher who knows our school, faculty, and 

parents.  She is a trusted leader who has a passion for our school and the gifts and talents to 

lead us during this period of transition.  I invite you to join me in congratulating Mrs. 

Thompson in her new position.  I know you will join me in assuring her of our 

community’s complete support. 

  

Beginning in January 2020 a permanent principal search will take place which will include 

our interim principal if she desires. I thank you for your patience and for your prayers 

during this time. If you have any questions please feel free to contact me.  

 

May God’s blessings be with you and our school family. 

 

Sincerely yours in Christ, 

 
Rev. Kenneth J. Gill 

Pastor 
       


